
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

8th March 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

School closure today due to snow 
 

 
I am writing to inform you that in view of the poor weather and the forecast for continuous, heavy snow 
later today, we have taken the decision to close the school early at 1pm. 
 
Whilst the main roads have been gritted and are more likely to remain passable, many of our students 
and staff live in outlying areas served by minor roads which will be easily affected by snow and we need 
to ensure that they can get home safely. I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.  
 
Students will have an early lunch at 12.30pm and School Transport have arranged for the buses to be 
here at 1pm – including the Hereford buses. 
 
If you collect your child yourself, please arrange to collect them at 1pm today. If you are unable to come 
earlier, please be assured that no child will be left alone and that local staff will remain on site until you 
can get here. 
 
At the moment, we expect the school to be open as normal tomorrow, but please check our website, 
Facebook and Instagram pages or the Herefordshire Council website in the morning for an update. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Jayne Conway 
Deputy Head 
 
 
 
 


